
 

 

 
MEDIA ALERT 
 
Wednesday, 11 October 2017 
 
ROSSBURGH AND WINKELSPRUIT DRIVING LICENCE TESTING CENTRE SERVICES 
SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 
Due to yesterday Durban storm and floods, please be advised that all services at Rossburgh and Winkelspruit 
are suspended.  All the computers at the banking hall, Learners classrooms, cabling and electricity are 
damaged. 
 
The public is encouraged to use Pinetown, Amanzimtoti and Verulam Driving Licence Testing Centres for these 
services. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenienced caused. 
 
Ends. 
 
Media contacts: 
Mluleki Mtungwa:  0609741140 mluleki.mtungwa@kzntransport.gov.za 
Kwanele Ncalane:  0728031462 / 0796995755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  
Nathi Sukazi:  0810180518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za 
 
Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  
Twitter: @KZNTransport  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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